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   Wow! Summer has flown by fast! The leaves are beginning to turn color and 

the jewel weed is blooming…fall is near!  I hope you have had an adventure or two 

that you will be able to share with your friends and me, when we all return to 

school!  I have been very busy this summer thinking ahead and planning an exciting 

year for all of us to look forward to this year! 

 

Each year, each student receives a purple folder which is a student tool for 

recording home reading activities, as well as, communication tool between home and 

school.  I have found these work well as a device to have students begin to learn 

and practice keeping track of daily responsibilities. I will also communicate to 

parents by sending notes home as well as, classroom newsletters or school 

publications that may be attached within the agenda.  When they are home they 

will appear more explanatory. 

 

Our class will also continue to utilize ClassDojo, an app communication which 

your child used in first grade.  

 

Enjoy the remainder of your summer and I will see you soon!  I will be in 

school often but it may be best to call … 988-3291…and inquire with the secretary 

as to whether I am in for a visit.  I will check in with her each time I enter the 

building. I will be more available as of the week of August 28th. 

 

I also look forward to meeting all of you at Open House- date to be 

announced! 

 

             

          Mrs. Caskey  
 

 


